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and undertaken by Accredited Service Providers employed by the carriers. Therefore, while we have 

full control over the time taken to provide approval for the installation, we do not have control over the 

time taken to install the new equipment. 

 

We have outlined responses to the consultation paper questions below. Importantly, we question 

whether smart or slim poles should be considered low impact, under any circumstances. Local 

Government Authorities (LGAs) have the power to install new poles under current frameworks (as 

occurred in the Sydney Botanic Gardens). Through our experience in installing poles of our own, in 

our view there is a significant risk to safety and visual amenity by including smart or slim poles as a 

low-impact facility. 

 

Should you have any questions in relation to this submission, please contact  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

  
















